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Senator Cash asked: 

 

Have any voluntary or involuntary redundancies been offered to staff?  If so, how have staff 

been identified for such offers?  Are there such plans for the future? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

Four voluntary redundancies have been offered to staff since July 2011. 

 

No involuntary redundancies have been offered to staff in the Office for Women. 

 

The identification of affected positions was in line with the Department’s Staff Management 

Strategy. 

 

No. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


